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Shriners Hospitals for  

Children® is one of the  

largest pediatric sub-

specialty health care  

systems in the world,  

with locations in the U.S., 

Canada, and Mexico. The 

staff at the 22 locations  

is dedicated to improving 

the lives of children by 

providing pediatric  

specialty care, conducting 

innovative research, and 

offering outstanding 

teaching programs for 

medical professionals. 

The Daughters of the Nile 

Foundation maintains a 

permanent endowment 

fund solely to benefit the 

Shriners Hospital system. 

coming up on February 29. It is always a 

great time. I hope everyone will be able to 

join us. Remember, these are fundraisers 

for our temple, and Casino Night helps  

us support the Daughters of the Nile  

Foundation as well. 

As this is my last newsletter as Queen,  

I want to thank everyone for the support 

you have given me this year. It has been  

a fun year—one where I have learned a 

lot—and it has gone by so fast. I can’t  

believe I have only two more meetings  

and my year as Queen is over.  

Nile Love and Sparkle On, 

Cheryl Stader, Queen  

812-424-4611

jbtav@att.net

Fellow Officers and Ladies of the Household, 

I hope you had a very merry Christmas.  

Also, I wish you a very prosperous New Year. 

Our Christmas was great. We went to  

Colorado to spend Christmas with our kids 

and grandkids for the first time in 17 years. 

In November, we had our ceremonial  

initiating 9 new members. It was exciting to 

see so many new faces! Also, we voted on  

a new candidate, Natasha Wheeler, who 

lives in Germany. We are doing an obligation 

by Skype or Facetime for her in a couple  

of weeks. 

The Nile Social at Canton Inn was outstand-

ing. There was more than 50 members, 

spouses, and friends who attended. Good 

fellowship was had by all. My officers and  

I want to personally thank everyone who 

attended the social. What a great turnout!  

Trivia night was held January 24 and was  

so much fun as usual. Also, Casino Night is 
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Hello, ladies! 

Happy 2020! I hope you all had a 

wonderful holiday season.   

The November ceremonial was 

lovely and amazing! Congratula-

tions to all our new Princesses. 

We are honored and delighted to 

have you all with us. The January Social was a lot of fun! I’m 

so happy Queen Cheryl had such a wonderful turnout. 

Please do not forget Casino Night is February 29, 2020. It’s 

a wonderful event, and I hope everyone can join us. 

If you would like to be a part of any committee or unit, 

please join in on the fun! We would love to have you! 

Nile Smiles and Love,  

Casey Wonders, Pr. Royal 

812-454-4676

cjwonders85@gmail.com

Princess Royal Casey Wonders

Ladies of the Household, 

Happy New Year from Princess 

Badoura! Isis Temple No. 41 had  

a busy fall with activities and a 

ceremonial welcoming several 

new Princesses to our beautiful 

order. The Stated Sessions have 

been well attended, and what a 

delight it is to see that many of the new Princesses have 

become regular attendees. 

This is one of the best ways to learn about the order, 

meet new people, and build long-lasting friendships. 

Other ways to learn about our order and have fun are to 

get involved in a unit, volunteer to help with an event, 

and consider being an officer. Should your time permit, 

think about joining a unit—the Egyptian Band, Patrol, 

and Dancers & Pageantry all welcome new members. 

The next few months are packed with activities as well. 

You will be entertained, and may win fabulous prizes, at 

the Casino Night on Saturday, February 29. Please plan 

to attend the installation of new officers on Saturday, 

March 21.  

As we welcome this new year and the launch of a new 

decade, may the new year bring you happiness, peace, 

love, and harmony. May your troubles be less, your 

blessings be more, and nothing but kindness come 

through your door. May your new year be rich with all 

the blessings you desire. May you be a force of kindness. 

And may we all look for ways to pay forward kindnesses, 

generous resources, and support to one another. 

Nile love and hugs, 

Kathy Stewart, Pr. Badoura 

812-457-5593

klkstew15@gmail.com

Connect with us online!  

www.isis41don.com 

facebook.com/no.41isistemple 

Ladies of the Household, 

I would like to say thank you for 

your generosity. We sent a $400 

Walmart gift card to the Mexico 

City Shriners Hospital for Children, 

and $165 in gift cards from  

various restaurants have been 

sent to the St. Louis hospital!  

May you have a blessed year. 

Nile love, 

Karla Goff, Pr. Tirzah 

812-205-8552

ksgoff@wowway.com

Princess Tirzah Karla Goff

Princess Badoura Kathy Stewart

mailto:cjwonders85@gmail.com
mailto:ksgoff@wowway.com
mailto:klkstew15@gmail.com
www.isis41don.com
www.facebook.com/no.41isistemple
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The Princeton Nile Club met December 10, 2019, at R'z in Fort Branch. Attending were: Queen Cheryl Stader,  

Past Queens Shirley Sheets, Judy Peak, Gay Graper, Sharon Norvell, Linda Trible, Sherri Schnakenburg, and  

Krista Williams; guests from Koran Temple No. 30: Tina B and her daughter Susie; Ladies of the Household  

Sylvia Pharris, Millie Rumble, Myra Whipkey, Judy Williamson, Lynn Shoulders, Debbie Bryant, Terri Cheesman,  

Nora Miller, and Nancy Clem. 

The following officers were elected for the 2020 Nile year: President, Nancy Clem; Vice President, Millie Rumble;  

and Secretary/Treasurer, Terri Cheesman. They will be installed at the April meeting. 

Christmas cards were signed by those in attendance for Elinor Falls, a patient at Oasis Memory Care, and  

Ruth Dunning, at home. Queen Cheryl brought greetings from Isis Temple No. 41 and gave some dates for  

upcoming events. Judy Peak graciously provided bags for the Cookie Exchange, and each person was able  

to take a variety of delicious cookies and candy home with them. Meeting dates for 2020 will be: 

April 14 - Business Meeting/Installation of Officers 

June 23 - Annual White Elephant Auction 

September 8 - Business Meeting 

December 8 - Annual Cookie Exchange  

Nancy Clem, President 

812-385-4282 

 
 
 

Bettye R. Brandenstein 

 

Hello Ladies,  

I hope everyone had a great holiday. I will be mailing 2020 dues notices in February. 

The per capita we pay to the Supreme Temple Daughters of the Nile was increased 

to $9 at Supreme Session in Reno in June 2019, so our 

temple dues are now $34. Checks should be payable to  

Isis Temple No. 41. Be sure to let me know if there are any 

changes in your contact information.  

Nile love,     
Joyce Giolitto, Pr. Recorder 
812-459-5246    
isisno41recorder@gmail.com  

The Election of Officers of Isis Temple No. 41 for the ensuing year will be held  

at our Stated Session on Monday, March 2, 2020, at 7:00 p.m. Campaigning for  

or against any candidate shall not be permitted and could result in suspension  

or expulsion. Any member interested in serving as one of our Ladies of the  

Household Delegates at Supreme Session in St. Paul, MN, June 14-18, 2020,  

must submit your name in writing to the Princess Recorder in advance of the 

March Stated Session. 

mailto:isisno41recorder@gmail.com
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Greetings from the Egyptian Band  
Sending a few notes your way... 

Our next band meeting is February 24 at 7:00 p.m.  
We are looking for a few new members! If interested, 
please reach out to any Egyptian Band member for more 
information. It is a great time, and you do not have to be 
able to play an instrument to join in our fun. We are 
made up of a great group of ladies that enjoy time  
together, laughter, and friendship. 

To everyone who assisted with our most recent  
fundraiser, THANK YOU!!   

I am looking forward to seeing everyone at the next 
meeting.  

PQ Tina Dobbs, President  812-589-7788 

PQ Jennifer Emsweller, Director  812-598-3907 

Dancers & Pageantry  

Dancers & Pageantry meets the 2nd Tuesday of each 
month at 6 pm, except June, July, and August. 

Shelba Bauermeister, President  812-305-3931 

Jinny Parsons, Director   812-457-7457 

 

Isis Temple Patrol 
The Patrol meets the 2nd Monday of each month at  
7 pm, except June, July, and August.  

Pr. Terri Cheesman, President  812-483-6722 

PQ Karla Goff, Captain   812-205-8552    

Our ladies work diligently every Monday, sewing and 

quilting for the Shriners Hospitals for Children®. We can 

always use your help. Please contact me at any time if you 

would like to join us, or just stop by and have lunch with 

us; we would love to see your smiling face. 

Pr. Donna Duncan  812-477-1777 

November 2019 Ceremonial 
Congratulations to our newest Princesses: Shannon Dierlam, Linda Goin, Catherine Johnson, Shannon Foster,  

Pamela Winstead, Virlene Kerr, Wendy English, Susan DeHaven, and Sarah Joyce.  

Please say hello when you see one of these wonderful ladies and make them feel welcome! 
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Isis Temple Christmas Party 

Many thanks to the Isis Temple Patrol for  

hosting this year’s Christmas party following the 

December Stated Session. We ate lots of yummy 

treats and enjoyed a sock exchange! 
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How many proposals for membership have you turned in?  _____________ 

How many of those proposed ladies have been initiated?  _____________ 

Our success and continuation into the future for Daughters of the Nile depends on membership. Each year we lose  

several members to death; none of us is getting younger. Below is a proposal for membership. Please take the time  

to submit a family member, friend, or someone you know who is eligible to join our beautiful organization. 

ELIGIBILITY TO MEMBERSHIP: 

Eligibility to membership in a Temple shall be open to a women of good character who is 18 years of age or older and  

is related by birth or marriage to a Shriner, Master Mason, or Daughter of the Nile, or is a Majority Member in Good 

Standing of a Masonic-related organization for girls, or who was a patient, with or without Masonic relationship, at  

a Shriners Hospital for Children®. 

Nancy Markham, PQ  

Supreme Temple Membership & Public Relations 

no.41isistemple@gmail.com 

812-909-2090, please leave a message 

mailto:no.41isistemple@gmail.com
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